
APRIL NEWS

RECITAL HANDBOOKS  are going home with 
students this month.   If your student was absent or 
did not give it to you, please ask for another copy.  
You can always find it on your parent portal under 
“shared files” or on our website.  Just click on 
“recital” found under the special events tab.

Did you know that your student can practice the recital dance at home?  Many of you have 
already connected on the Band App.  You can find the links for your classes on your parent portal 
under “shared files”.  The teachers will update regularly as the choreography progresses.  You 
might even find helpful tips about costume care or prepping for recital. 

DATES TO REMEMBER                                                            


May 11 
Individual Photos 


(at the studio)

May 18 

Recital tickets on sale 
May 25-27 

Closed for Memorial Day

June 3-7


Last week of class 

June 8 

Dress Rehearsal             
(at the theatre)


June 9       

RECITAL 


1pm  Orange Show

3pm  Green Show

5pm  Purple Show        

at The Jane Tasch 
Performing Arts Theatre

Regarding costumes…….those that have arrived 
and have been tried on will start to go home.  We are 
due to get the rest of the costumes this month.  Most 
students get one garment bag with all their costumes in 
it.  If your child is in multiple classes, all costumes must 
arrive before sending their bag home.  Once home, 
please keep in a safe spot and do not let your child play 
with them until after recital.   If anything should happen 
to the costume we would not be able to get another in 
time for the show.  

5TH SATURDAY SALE    APRIL 6   9AM - NOON                  
Since we were closed for the 5th Saturday in March we will 
be having  the sale this Saturday.  Bring your Ginny’s 
Dancewear Shoppe recyclable bag and receive 20% off 
anything you can fit in the bag.  Don’t have a bag yet? 
Purchase $75 or more, get a free bag and 20% off.   

LAST CALL for all Dad’s.  It’s not to late to join the team for the DAD’S dance.  Rehearsals are 
Tuesday’s at 7:45pm starting May 7th through recital.  Call and let us know you’re in!


